Aerospace Medical Association



President
Claude Thibeault, M.D.
Air Canada, Occupational Health
PO Box 14.000
Station Airport, Dorval
CANADA H4Y 1H4

320 South Henry Street Alexandria, VA 22314-3579 Phone: 703-739-2240 Fax: 703-739-9652 www.asma.org Executive Director
Secretary-Treasurer
Russell B. Rayman, M.D., M.P.H.
Association Home Office

January 13, 2003

Gen. John P. Jumper HQ USAF/CC 1670 Air Force Pentagon Washington, DC 20330-1670

Dear Gen. Jumper:

During recent weeks, the Air Force has been strongly criticized by the media for its policy on the use of go pills (amphetamines). In our opinion, the media has not completely understood the operational combat environment and the operational constraints for their use. The Aerospace Medical Association (AsMA) is very much aware of the operational need for this medication. We believe that the long established policies regarding preflight medication testing, direct flight surgeon supervision, voluntary use, and an established safety record show that these medications can be used safely and responsibly in the operational environment. If this Association can be of any assistance to you, please feel free to call upon us.

Sincerely,

Russell B. Rayman, M.D.

Executive Director

cc: Secretary Donald Rumsfeld

Kunell B. Kayman, M.D.

Lt. Gen. George Peach Taylor, Jr. USAF, MC

RBR:jc